
Diary Dates 
   

December 

2nd  Christmas Fayre 

7th  Pre-School, Class’ 

1&2 visit to Perrygrove 

9th  Christmas Lunch 

12th  Infant Production 

6pm 

13th  Infant Production 

1.30pm 

 Junior Production 

6pm 

14th Junior Production 

1.30pm 

15th  Christmas Parties 

16th  Carol Service 1.30pm 

 End of Term 

January 

The Flood! 
For a second Monday running we thought that we would 

need to build an Ark!  This time, it wasn’t the rain that 

caused a problem but instead a burst water main.  Luckily, 

due to the quick thinking of the Fire Service, only the outside 

area was affected.  We extend huge thanks to them for all 

that they did.  A huge thank you also goes to the staff and 

Governors who spent Monday cleaning up and to Severn 

Trent Water who have done all that they can to make sure 

that school has been able to operate.  We appreciate your 

patience with drop off and pick up this week and extend a 

big thank you to the children who have not been able to 

get out to play for most of the week, but have been so 

sensible.  

 

The entrance to school at 3.00am! 
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Christmas Week 
Rehearsals are now well underway for the Christmas Productions.  A letter will be sent out early next 

week detailing arrangements for the tickets.  This year our Christmas Carol Service will take place in 

the School Hall this year as the church has been booked – do come and join us.   

 

Value: Empathy 

noun 

       The ability to understand and share the feelings of another. 

Well done to Harry, Hope, Carly and Leah who has been nominated 

for our Empathy Board. 

 

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Tehya Rose and Logan 

Class 1  William and Ava,     

Class 2  Matthew and Luke 

Class 3  Austin and Leisha   

Class 4   Lucian and Leah 



 


